
                                                                                                               

 

September 30, 2021 

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO MEMBERS 

CONFIRMED CASES OF COVID-19 IN OUR COMMUNITY 

Chief, Council and Administration are aware of confirmed cases of COVID-19 in our community. 

Health services are being provided to those affected and contract tracing has begun by our Health 

Center team.  

Council and Administration are also aware of the high number of COVID-19 cases in Prince 

George and the overload situation at the University Hospital of Northern BC.  This is why we 

implemented Restricted Access to LTFN Offices earlier this week.   

In response to confirmed cases of COVID-19 in our community we have closed Tano Fuels until 

further notice. The Restricted Access to LTFN Offices will also continue. 

We will monitor the situation and provide regular communication to members.  Our 1st priority is 

the safety of our members, staff and visitors.  We will take all necessary steps to ensure 

everyone’s safety during this period of increased COVID-19 cases and concerns. 

It is the community’s responsibility, and we owe it to each other to practice COVID-19 safety 

protocols: 

• Wear a mask. 

• Practice social distancing and use hand sanitizer. 

• Monitor symptoms (Fever, Chills, Coughs, Loss of sense of smell or taste, Difficulty 

breathing). 

• If you experience these symptoms get tested for COVID-19. 

• If you have any doubts, monitor symptoms and self-isolate for 14 days. 

Given the current high numbers of COVID-19 cases in Prince George and the confirmed cases in 

our community we encourage members to contact Nurse Jennifer Coleman at 250.612.8289 with 

any questions or for more information. 

If members have questions or require information about more general health topics, please 

contact Health Center Manager Tamara Seymour at 250.961.8053. 
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